
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN T AFFAIRS 

August 27 - August 31, 1984 

Monday, August 2 7 
XII, 1 

No Reported Activities 

Tuesday, August 28 

10:00 AM 

11: 00· AM or following 
convocation 

Wednesday, August 29 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, Atigu.st 30 

10:00 AM 

Friday, August 31 

10:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES:• 

Chapel: Fall Convocation. Dr. W. Randall Lolley, 
~resident, SEBTS. 

Reception honoring President and Mrs. Lolley in 
Broyhill Great Room. The entire Seminary family 
is invited. 

Chapel: Dr~ Thomas Graves, Associate Professor of 
Philosophy of Religion. 

Chapel: Dr. Ben Johnson, Professor of Music. 

New student peer groups meet in announced locations. 

Black Forum Meeting. Small Confe.rence Room of the 
Cafeteria. See riotice. 

I.D. 's: I.D. 's made for new students during orientation may 
be picked up ·at the Library Circulation Desk after 

12 noon on Tuesday, August 28. 

DECEMBER GRADUATES: Orders for academic regalia and graduation invita~ 
t~oris must be placed with the Soda Shop by Sept. 21. 

,, 
SPECIAL LIBRARY WORKSHOP: Entering students and other interested persons are 

1 invited to participate in a special Library work-
shop to be held in the Au~iovisual Auditorium, second floor of the Library. 
Choose from the following times: Tuesday, August 28, 3:00-5:00 PM or 
Wednesday, August 29, 3:00-5:00_PM. Methods and materials for more effective 
use of our seminary library will be demonstrated. 

INTERESTED IN SUMMER 
MISSIONS, 1985? 

Bill Long of the Dept. of Church Extension of the 
Home Mission.Board (SBC) will be in Broyhill Hall 
Tuesday through Thursday, September 4-6, to discuss 

plans for church planting across the nation. Enrollment is in H2324, eight 
hours credit with expenses and stipend. Chapel on September 4 will be led by 
students in praxis of 1984. 

SIGN LANGUAGE CLASSES. . . • ... will begin Monday, Sept. 17 and will meet each 
Monday evening in Appleby 205 from 7:00 - 8:30 PM. 

The course is free and open to all interested persons. The instructor is Neal 
Peyton, Director of Special Ministries Department of the Baptist State 
Convention. 

CPE THIS FALL? There is still room for two additional students who 
want to take CPE during the fall semester at John 

Umstead Hospital, Butner, NC. The program begins on Wednesday, S~pt. 5. Four 
hours credit can be earned for M4360 (a half unit of CPE) using Monday, Wed-
nesday, and Fridays. For information, contact Chaplain Frank Askins, John 
Umstead Hospital, Butnerf NC 27509, (919) 575-7404. 

OVER 



ALABAMA STUDENTS: If you're interested in forming an Alabama club, 
you are invited to meet for a cookout on Friday, 

Sept. 7 at 6:30 PM at 329 West Avenue (3rd house behind Cafeteria). For more 
information call 556-1820 or 556-9921, room 330. 

PEER GROUP MEETING: Robby Jackson's peer group will meet Friday, August 
31 at 10:00 AM at "The Corner". 

BLACK FORUM MEETING: The first meeting of the Black Forum will be Friday, 
August 31 at 10:00 AM in the small conference room 

of the cafeteria. The Forum is open to all SEBTS conimunity11members. The next 
meeting will be Friday, Sept. 21 at which officers will be elected for 1984-85. 

DORM RESIDENTS: Residents of dormitory type housing are requested to 
attend announced hall meetings. Check hall bulletin 

boards or with your hall manager for time and place. 

LIBRARY POLICIES AND Beginning with the first day of classes this fall, 
CHANGES: the following new policies will be in effect for 

library patrons: (1) M.Div., MRE, A.Div. and Guest 
Readers: initial check out time= 4 weeks, one-renewal= 2 weeks; (2) Th.M., 
D.Min.: initial check out time~ 1 semester, one renewal r 1 semester; (3) Due 
dates are Tuesdays and Thursdays only. Tuesday due date for books checked out 
Friday, Saturday, Monday, and Tuesday - Thursday due date for books checked out 
Wednesday and Thursday. No books will be due on a day the Library is closed 
(e.g. Thanksgiving). Books may be due on a Wednesday at the end of a semester. 
(~) Fines are 10¢ per day Tuesday - Friday. No fines charged for Saturday -
Monday. There will still be a one day late "grace"period. (2_) Reserve books: 
All reserve materials which go out of the library overnight will be due at 9:00 
AM the next day that the library is open, whether they are one day books or two 
hour books which had been checked out two hours prior to closing: the previous 
evening. 

FALL SEMESTER 
GYM HOURS ... 

are as follows: Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday -
3 PM - 6 PM and 7 PM - 9 PM; Wednesday and Friday -
3 PM - 6 PM. 

INTRAMURAL FLAG FOOTBALL: Sign up for flag football on the athletic board in 
Appleby. Sign up deadline is Sept. 7. Season 

begins Sept. 13. Games will be played on Tuesdays and Thursdays starting 
at 5:00 PM. 

THE CHAPLAIN'S OFFICE... . .. is located in Mackie Hall, 2nd floor where the 
Housing Office used to be. Feel free to drop by 

and see our place. Nancy York will be glad to see that you get some time if 
needed and I will look forward to meeting many of you. 

Donna Forrester, Chaplain 

Notices for the Campus Bulletin should be in the Student Affairs office by 
12 noon Wednesday. 
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